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Subject: December Parish Council Meeting

From:

To:

Date: Sunday, 6 December 2015, 12:44

Dear All

As no reasons for refusal have been received to the Planning Application at the Old
Rectory, Barsham (email dated 25th November) Waveney Planning will be notified that
the Parish Council has No Objections.

There seems to be no need to hold the meeting scheduled for Wednesday 9th December
2015 as nothing needing immediate attention has been received.

If any Planning Applications are received leading up to Christmas we will inform you.
Attached is the invitation from Sir John Lemon High School for their Annual Celebration
of Christmas, Thursday 17th December 2015 which we receive each year. Please let us
now if you would like to attend by Thursday 10th December and we will notify the school.
The next Parish Council meeting will be held on Wednesday January 13th 2016.
Wishing you all a Happy, Healthy Christmas and New Year.

Regards

Neville and Pat
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